



 MONTHLY MEETINGS

Unless otherwise noted, Club meetings are held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 1:15 p.m. at the Faith United Methodist Church, 899 Dorset Street, South Burlington. After a short business meeting there will be a presentation on a variety of subjects. After the program, refreshments will be provided by the Hospitality Committee. 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2014





'Pond Side Planting with Moisture Loving Bulbs, Perennials and Wildflowers.'

by Richard Dube 

Focusing on great plants that provide full season interest with combinations of different blooms, foliage, form and habit.   Design suggestions for creating wonderful garden compositions.

OCTOBER 28, 2014






'Gardens of Paris'

by Charlotte Albers

A visual journey of the Luxembourg Gardens and Place Royale, The Tuilleries, medieval herb garden of Musee Cluny, and lesser known green spaces such as 
the courtyard of Musee Carnavalet.

JANUARY 27, 2015


Annual Luncheon Social

A soup and salad lunch is provided by the Executive Board and desserts by the 

Hospitality Committee. Club members will have an opportunity to vote on elementary 

student's Woodsy Owl Poster Contest coordinated by the Youth Committee.  

A representative from the Burlington Police Station, or SEABA for the Art Park Garden, will present remarks on our civic beautification efforts.

FEBRUARY 24, 2015






'Growing Beautiful Houseplants'

by Kathy Gentry 

How to have success with houseplants!  Kathy, from Mr. Twitter's of Rutland, will demonstrate techniques for healthy plants, pruning, and procedures to bring potted favorites inside for the winter. 

MARCH 24, 2015






'Art in Bloom'

Coordinated by Elaine Dates

Floral arrangements are created by surprise Club members to complement a painting or sculpture. 

APRIL 28, 2015







'Gardens of the Philadelphia Area'   

by  Dr. Leonard Perry

A delightful photo tour of gardens, from lesser known to the very famous, in the area often considered the “cradle of horticulture” in this country.  From the historic and lesser-known Bartram’s garden, to the world-famous Longwood Gardens, to Chanticleer Gardens with its cutting-edge design, and more, you’re bound to be inspired.

JUNE 23, 2015


10 a.m. at the Burlington Country Club






 'Orchids'

by Dr. Mark Starrett 

Ever want to grow an orchid but were afraid to try?  Dr. Mark Starrett from the Plant and Soil Science Department at UVM will share his 30 years of orchid growing expertise with you.  His talk will focus on the easiest orchids to grow at home without the need for a greenhouse and will provide details on the proper containers, potting media, watering, fertilizing, and light conditions for your orchids thrive.

